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Seating Approved Product List (APL) Update

To All Seating Authorizers and Vendors:

Effective April 1, 2014 the following changes have been made to the Seating APL at
http://www.health.alberta.ca/documents/AADL-Manual-X-Products.pdf:

 All commercially available complete seating systems now fall under a single generic catalogue
number. A generic catalogue number for pediatric seating has been added with a quantity and
frequency of one per two years rather than one per four years .

 Manufacturers who have been approved for the generic catalogue numbers are now listed in the
APL. New manufacturers will be added as they apply and are approved.

 Products are now grouped together by type and manufacturer for ease of searching.

 There have been numerous changes to catalogue numbers. Please see the list of changes included
at the back of the APL.

 Catalogue numbers were deleted when they have been inactive for the last three years and there is a
generic catalogue number available.

 AADL will host Q&A sessions regarding Seating Updates on the following dates:

 Tuesday April 15, 2014 - 11 am to 12 pm
 Thursday May 1, 2014 - 11 am to 12 pm

Enrollment is restricted to 40 participants, on a first-come, first-served basis. If you wish to attend,
please contact Ms. Andrea Waywanko at andrea.waywanko@gov.ab.ca with your authorizer or
specialty supplier number. You will then be sent the teleconference ID# and password.


